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            August 20, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

Welcome Back! It is great to see students in our hallways once again. As we did last year, I will 
do my best to communicate our COVID-19 data to you on a weekly basis. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Nelson at your convenience.   
 
As a reminder, if you have not yet signed consent for BinaxNow testing you can find this form on 
our district website www.fvdistrict221.org under the “Return to School” section. If you are 
interested in a vaccine, Milledgeville Schools is offering a free clinic tomorrow, Saturday, August 
21st from 3-8 p.m. in their school parking lot. You do not need to pre-register, students 12-17 
must be accompanied by a parent. Both the Pfizer and Johnson & Johnson vaccines will be 
available. Please call 815-225-5839 for any questions. 
 
The following is our data for the week:  August 20, 2021 
 

Data Total 
District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 2 1 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week .002%      0.002% 0.003% 0.00% 
Year to Date Cases*                 

(August 2021 – Present) 2 1 1 0 

   Change in Cases from Last 
Week   N/A      N/A   N/A N/A 

 
*Year to date, 1 household account for the 2 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
While we have 2 cases reported this week in our school community, please note these 
individuals were not in the school setting and therefore contact tracing was not necessary.   
Have a wonderful weekend ahead, 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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